
DIRECTOR’S NEWS 

WAS THE GROUNDHOG ‘S FORECAST 
SPOT ON? WHILE THE WEATHER HAS 
BEEN UNPREDICTABLE AND THE FLU 
CASES ARE RISING, AND OUR TEAMWORK 
IS PAYING OFF. WE’RE MAINTAINING A 
CLEAN HEALTHY ENVIRONMENT, AND 
SUPPORT IN KEEPING SICK KIDS HOME IS 
INVALUABLE. 

WITH SPRING BREAK JUST AROUND THE 
CORNER, FROM MARCH 10TH TO 14TH WE 
CAN LOOK FORWARD TO A WELCOME 
BREAK AND A CHANCE TO RECHARGE AND 
GET BACK TO FULL HEALTH. 

STAR STUDENTS 

3RD TO 6TH   ARIA       ​​ BECKETT 

17TH TO 20TH ASPEN ​​ HARLIE JO 

24TH TO 27   AVETT     ​ EPHRIAM 



LET’S TAKE A MOMENT TO REFRESH OUR 
BACKPACKS WITH EXTRA CLOTHING FOR 
OUR CHILD, ENSURING THEY FIT 
PERFECTLY, AND DOUBLE–CHECK THE 
CALENDAR TO CONFIRM SNACK DUTY. 

  

ROAD TRIP ALERT! MARCH 18TH 

WE’RE HEADING TO MORNING SIDE 
ASSISTED LIVING AND WE’RE IN 
DESPERATE NEED OF DRIVERS FOR BOTH 
MORNING AND AFTERNOON ESCAPADES. 
SIGN UP AND LET US KNOW IF WE’VE GOT 
ENOUGH WHEELS! 

  

DIRECTOR, 

  

ANGIE GRIFFITH 
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